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Andrew deLaski is the Executive Director of the Appliance Standards Awareness Project, a 

position he has held since 1999. ASAP is a coalition non-governmental organization led by 

representatives from the energy-efficiency, consumer and low-income advocacy, and 

environmental communities, state government and utility companies which is dedicated to 

advancing cost-effective minimum energy- and water-efficiency performance standards. From 

2012 – 18, he co-chaired the US Department of Energy’s Federal Advisory Committee for the 

national standards program and advocated for standards that will save a cumulative three 

gigatons of climate change emissions by 2030 and reduce utility bills by more than $500 billion. 

His work contributed to the efficiency standards titles of the Energy Policy Act of 2005 and the 

Energy Independence and Security Act of 2007 and other standards legislation since then. He has 

contributed to state standards legislation enacted in about a dozen states, most recently Nevada, 

Washington, Colorado and Hawaii. As a researcher, Andrew has co-authored a series of national 

and state studies on appliance standards savings potential and other related work. In 2020, he co-

authored, “A Powerful Priority: How Appliance Standards Can Help Meet U.S. Climate Goals 

and Save Consumers Money,” which describes the potential for new standards under the Biden 

administration. He holds a Master of Public Policy from the University of Michigan (1995) and a 

B.A. in economics from the University of Virginia (1988). 
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